
 

 

 
 
 
August 12–18, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the World Driving Championship. 
 
This championship brings together 11 harness racing drivers from across the world 
to compete in 22 races being held across Canada. I am certain that spectators will 
enjoy this opportunity to bear witness to the unique skills, techniques and excitement 
of harness racing. 
 
I would like to congratulate everyone taking part in this competition and wish them 
the best of luck. I would also like to thank Standardbred Canada for organizing this 
event and for ensuring its success.  
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable 
and memorable championship. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


